Dear Parent,

I am very excited about having Student Name in my class in the upcoming year. I have heard wonderful reports about your child from previous teachers.

As I mentioned in the orignal information packet I sent last month, parental participation is key to the success of your child and to our classroom. This letter is a follow-up to inform you about the important ways parents will be involved in our classroom this year.

As you know, our class has a weekly community meeting in which we discuss issues of importance. In the past, students always enjoyed having a monthly evening community meeting in which parents would attend also.

In addition, I am requesting that all parents volunteer in our classroom for two hours each month. This is a great way for you to get to know our classroom, and for students to have more adult role models in the class.

Finally, one night each week, homework is designed specifically to be compleated by the student and parent together.

I know all parents have busy schedules, but

Sincerely,

Teacher Name

School Name

